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I am writing in support of keeping standard time consistent throughout the calendar 

year in Oregon. 

The way it’s been with changing our time twice a year is confusing and unhealthy for 

us on many levels. It’s disruptive to our sleep/wake cycles, unsafe for children 

walking to school, confusing for our animals and completely unnecessary and  un 

natural for our lives. The days following forward/back manipulation creates accidents 

and malaise and it’s time to cease. 


